
From: Irma L. Morales <Irma.Morales@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 4:01 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: NHS Annual Awards on March 21 
  
Afternoon Steve, 
Reporting back that I attended NHS Award Ceremony yesterday in my official capacity on Thursday 
21 from 6:00pm till 8:45pm. 
  
Thank you, 
Irma 
  
  
  

Irma L.  Lara de Morales | Deputy Commissioner 
City of Chicago | Department of Housing (DOH) 
Bureau of Homeownership Programs 
2 North LaSalle Street, 6th Floor | Chicago, IL 60602 
Office: (312) 744-0885 

 
  
 
 


